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25 February 2021 

 

 

Dear Parents 

 

An Important Safety Message from the Sports Department – Student Mouthguards 

 

The School policy is to endorse various sporting governing bodies in their guidelines surrounding the use of dental 
protection. All pupils require a mouthguard to take part in rugby or hockey at school throughout their school life. 
OPRO Mouthguards will be catering for all students wishing to purchase a custom, dental-fit mouthguard and will 
be visiting the School on Friday 10 September 2020.  
 
If you wish to take advantage of this service, please click HERE and complete the online order in advance of 
September .   
 

Appointment times for Year 7 pupils will be notified to them by their Form Tutors and displayed on the Year 7 

Noticeboard. 
 

All OPRO mouthguards are provided with school special or standard designs, from a cost of £44.99, with additional 
mouthguards available at half price. OPRO’s prices are vastly reduced from dental practices and similar services 
and include:  
 

• Impression supervised by a member of the OPRO dental team 
• Custom guards manufactured to achieve the highest level of protection available  
• Complimentary Queen’s Award winning snap-fit mouthguard to use until your custom-fit arrives 
• 12 month dental warranty of up to £22,500 
• Free delivery to your home address 

 
OPRO also provide mouthguard options for those with a fixed brace and your preferred fitting method can be 
selected on the online order form.  
 
Any questions on school mouthguards or any of the details above should be sent directly to OPRO (not RGS) via 
their customer service email address: info@oprogroup.com.  Further information about OPRO can be viewed HERE. 
  
If your son already has a mouthguard, please check that it still fits.  Your child’s growth can prejudice the fitting 
and effectiveness of a mouthguard. 
 

Yours sincerely 

 

James Honeyben 

Head of Rugby 
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